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The Regional Planning Process Task Force (RPPTF) last met on October 23, 2014.   

 

Work is completed regarding establishment of a Window Proposal Fee to offset the administrative and analytical costs of 

FERC Order No. 1000 competitive solicitations solely for “greenfield” projects. The RPPTF stakeholder community 

completed a vote and poll to gauge stakeholder support of established principles of the proposal fee along with the 

treatment of Transmission Owner upgrades. A consensus position was reached on the adoption of a $30,000 non-

refundable proposal fee, however, it was not a unanimous, Type I consensus. For further information to the MRC, a second 

question was polled and voted upon regarding the applicability of a fee for larger upgrades (>$20M, >$50M). The consensus 

position of respondents was to not apply fee to larger upgrades. 

This will now be taken to the Markets & Reliability Committee meeting on October 30 for a first and second read. Due to 

the desired timing for implementation in early 2015, the MRC Chair will also be asked to conduct a vote at this meeting.  

The proposal would then be advanced to the MC for a vote at its November meeting in order to implement the fee prior to 

the close of the November-February proposal window. 

Education continues on Generation Interconnection as a potential input to MDA. PJM is developing further examples to 

provide additional education to further the issue. 

Next meeting: 

The next RPPTF is November 12, 2014 at the PJM CTC. 
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